Drinkstone Parish Council

Playing Field

Report to the Ordinary Meeting Dated 3th July 2017

Agenda Item; Councillor portfolios

- a. I have not received any complaints this month regarding "Dog Fouling" on the park.
- b. The grass has recently been cut and looking ok.
- c. I have walked the playfield and performed my own weekly playground equipment inspections and found one problem, this being with the mound slide. For several weeks I have noted on my weekly play equipment report that the bottom step to the mound slide has started to deteriorate and would need replacing in the near future (very low risk) it has now broken away from the backboard. I will replace with a new one ASAP.
- d. One observation to note; someone has been trimming small branches from the lower level of the first tree on the park along Cross Street. I can only surmise this has been performed by someone not wishing to scratch the roof of the car when parking on the playing field. They also left the cut branches on the floor where they fell!

Prepared by Cllr Hembra